
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: 05-04-2025 

Date:      05-08-2025 

Subject: Frank Elliot Eternal Patrol Notice 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Frank Elliot went on eternal patrol on April 20th, 2025. He was a former 

member of the Gold Country Base in Sacramento, CA and recently resettled 

in Surprise and became a member of Perch Base. Services will be held at the 

Phoenix National Cemetery on May 20th, 2025, at 1400 hours. If you can, 

please attend. There is more information on the website concerning his 

submarine naval career.  

  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and 

does not require a response. 
  
  
  
 


